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As this is the first publication of 2017 we would like to wish all 

our members a happy new year. It has already started 

off as a very busy one for Parent Carer Council (PCC) with 

parent/carers sitting in on a number of meetings to ensure the voice of the 

parent/carer is heard. The meetings have involved all service providers from 

health, social care and education and have ranged from Transforming Care in 

Partnership, Cornwall Autism Partnership, to name a couple along with 

meeting with the lead for social care to further discuss amendments/changes 

to the Threshold Tool. Discussions have been held with the SEND Assessment 

Team lead in regards to how things are going/or not with the Education 

Health and Care plans and some issues families are facing. We have also been 

helping with the production of some SEND booklets which the local authority 

are producing these can be found on the Family Information Services Care and 

Support website. 

 

The booklets have just been reviewed again by parent/carers and some 

changes will be made. If families would like the booklet in a hard copy they 

can be printed off by the Family Information Services team. Examples of titles 

include Education Health and Care Plans and the Local Offer a range of new 

topics such as transport and post 16 will be produced. 

At PCCC we hear a lot of when services are going wrong for families and the 

challenges they face. If we hear about a number of issues for one particular 

service we will collate the information and arrange a meeting with the 

provider to discuss concerns raised by families and work with the provider to 

ensure changes or improvements can be made. 

As a parent carer organisation we are parent/carers of 

children with additional need/disabilities ourselves and 

have a wide range of knowledge and skills and as parents 

we have been through many experiences with our own children and services. 



Our aim is to make sure we can get services in Cornwall to meet the needs of 

children, young people and families. To do this we have to work with the local 

authority, health and education but we are independent and not members of 

Cornwall Council. We also work with other voluntary organisations in Cornwall 

who may feedback to us issues some of their members are facing. 

Parent/carers of a child with any type of additional need are welcome to join 

us and we have parent participation training on the 22/2/2017. If you are 

interested in finding out more about the training please contact me. 

It is great to hear about when things are going well for families and we would 
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a sense that a community of people are there and prepared to help and 

support. 

We look forward to seeing some of you at the February half term activities 

 

Kay Henry 

For and on behalf of the Parent Carer Council 

kayparentcarercouncil@outlook.com 
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